## Oxenhope's Family Fest

Dear parents and carers,

On the  $28^{th}$  of June 2023 we will be holding our Family Fest event.

During the Fest we will be having stalls and we are asking for donations of products to sell.

• KS2 children (years 3,4,5,6) need to bring products of a certain colour:

Year 6 - Blue

Year 5- Orange

Year 4 - Yellow

Year 3 - Green

This can be anything as long as it's in the correct colour. These will then be sold through a tombola style stall.

 Reception Class and KS1 (years 1 and 2) need to bring donations of cakes and biscuits for our Friends PTA to sell.

Please can all donations be in school by Thursday the  $27^{th}$  of June 9.00 – so we can organise the products.

There will be a prize for the class who bring the most donations!

All money from Family Fest will be going towards new resources in school.